
 

 

 

 

 
December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 11 Mock Report 
 
Your child will be bringing home their mock exam report Monday 18th December 2023. We hope that the 
format will enable you to see what progress your son/daughter is making in their GCSE courses. 
 
The report will give the grade that your son/daughter’s teachers have given as a result of the recent mock 
examinations they have taken in school. There is also an effort grade noting how well each teacher feels your 
child has prepared for and undertaken the mock exams they took. Score of 1 means attempted all questions to 
the best of their ability; 2 means attempted mostly lower tariff questions/areas and did not answer the higher 
tariff questions/areas as well; 3 means very little effort made. There is also a record of the current judgement 
regarding your child’s most likely final outcome. 
 
Attitude to Learning 
Excellent – Always tries their best in class & cooperates well with peers 
Good – Usually tries their best in class & behaves well 
Need for improvement – Sometimes needs to be reminded to work harder in class and/or cooperate 
Unsatisfactory – Regularly has to be reprimanded for insufficient effort in class and/or behaviour issues. 
 
Homework 
Excellent – Outstanding effort and completed on time 
Good – Good effort and completed on time 
Satisfactory – Satisfactory effort and completed on time 
Unsatisfactory – Late, poor quality or incomplete work and/or not given in.  
 
Please note that the lowest comments for attitude to learning and homework will show as a ‘red’ comment on 
the report and indicate a cause for concern that should be fully discussed with your child. A ‘green’ comment 
indicates excellent performance and is worthy of recognition. 

 
We would also like to invite you to the next Year 11 Parent/Carer meeting which will be held in school between 
4.00 and 7.00pm on Monday 18th December 2023. We will be using our online appointment booking system 
to make appointments. This allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will 
receive an automated email confirming your appointments.  
 
Please be aware that appointments with staff who teach more than one class may not be possible for all 
students, in which case staff can be contacted via e-mail or telephone at school. 
 
Please note that appointments should be made with subject staff and the school SENDCo, Mr Radbourne, only. 
Should you wish to discuss pastoral issues with your son/daughter’s Form Tutor then please contact them 
directly by telephone or e-mail to arrange a separate meeting. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Appointments can be made from 7pm on Friday 8th December 2023 and will close on Friday 15th December 
2023 at 9.00am.  Should you wish to make any changes after this time, please contact the School Reception. 

 
Please visit https://kingshillschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your appointments. The website will 
require you to provide some details to register. You will then be able to click onto your son/daughter’s 
teachers to book appointments. An email will then be sent giving you the times of your appointments.  If you 
do not have access to the internet, please contact the School Reception who will be happy to make 
appointments on your behalf. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
Mr M Edwards   Mr S. Pritchard 
Head of Year 11   Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://kingshillschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

